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*MEETING LOCATION CHANGE*

NOTICE OF TECHNICAL COMMITTEE MEETING
14 CODE OF FEDERAL REGULATION (CFR) PART 150 AIRPORT NOISE AND

LAND USE COMPATIBILITY STUDY
FORT LAUDERDALE-HOLLYWOOD INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT

The Broward County Aviation Department (BCAD) formed a Technical Committee (TC) to support the
Fort Lauderdale-Hollywood International Airport (FLL) 14 Code of Federal Regulations (CFR) Part 150
Study. TC membership includes appointed representation from all affected airport stakeholders (experts 
in land use, airport operations, air traffic control, etc.). 

FLL Technical Committee Meeting
Date: Friday, May 26, 2017
Time: 10:00AM - 12:00PM
Location: Secret Woods Nature Center – Julia Hall; 2701 W. SR 84; Dania Beach, FL 33312

The Part 150 Study will quantify existing and future aircraft noise exposure levels, assess land use
impacts according to federal standards, and seek ways to minimize those impacts to the greatest extent
practical within 14 CFR Part 150 guidelines. Space for the TC meetings will be limited. However, they are
open to the public, provided space is available. In order to promote efficient, balanced and constructive
interaction among the TC members, discussions will be limited to TC members. There will be no public 
comment period. The public can provide comments at the upcoming public workshops and through the 
study website at www.fllpart150.com.
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